FORTY WEST WILL IMPLEMENT THE FOLLOWING SAFETY PRACTICES and FOLLOW THE RECOMMENDATIONS SET FORTH BY THE USTA IN THEIR PLAYING TENNIS SAFELY GUIDELINES:
1. Face masks must be worn when entering the club, leaving the club and when using the restrooms.   Face masks may be removed once on the court.
2. Please do not enter the club if you have a fever, a cough, the chills, muscle pain, a sore throat, shortness of breath, a headache or new loss of taste or smell. 
3. Upon entering the club your temperature will be taken - you will be asked to leave if your temperature is over 100.4.
4. You may enter the club 5 minutes before your court time.  No one is allowed to sit in the lobby at any time.
5. We are requesting that players end their block time 10 minutes early so they can exit the club before the next block time starts.
6. Doors to the courts and restrooms will remain open at all times. 
7. The restrooms and showers are closed except for handwashing and bathroom use.
8. Surfaces will be disinfected several times per day.  

TENNIS COURT PRACTICES: 
1. Use your racquet not your hands to open the curtain to gain access to the courts.
2. Use your racquet not your hands to pass the ball to another player.
3. When playing singles players should stay on their side of the court and avoid changing ends.
4. When playing doubles do your best to stay 6 feet apart and when changing ends use both sides of the court.
5. USTA has suggested everyone open their own can of balls so they can use their own balls when serving. 
6. Touch racquets in lieu of a handshake when you are finished playing.

WHEN YOU ARE DONE PLAYING: 
1. Put on your face mask.
2.  Wash your hands or use hand sanitizer which we will have at the front desk. If players would like to hand sanitize during play please bring your own hand sanitizer.
3. Exit the club as quickly as possible.  

THANK YOU FOR ABIDING BY THESE GUIDELINES


